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October 2024 
 
Dear Parent(s) and Guardian(s),  
 
 You are invited to attend a meeting for all parents who have children in the Title I Reading 
Support Program.  We will be meeting at New Eagle Elementary School, 507 Pugh Road, Wayne, 
PA, on Thursday, October 17, 2024, at 7:00 P.M.  For those not able to attend the October 17 
evening meeting, a second opportunity will be provided on Friday, October 18, 2024, from 9:30 
A.M. to 10:30 A.M. in Room 200 at the Tredyffrin/Easttown Administration Offices, West Valley 
Business Center, 940 West Valley Road, Suite 1700, Wayne, PA.   
 
 This will be an opportunity to meet with your school’s professionals to learn more about 
your child’s program.  A brief overview of the Title I Reading Support Program will be 
presented and the Reading Support staff will be describing placement procedures, teaching 
methods, and parent involvement.  After the general overview, you will have the opportunity to 
meet with the reading staff members who will be working with your child.  The meeting is 
designed for parents, but childcare will be available on the evening of October 17. 
 
 We look forward to seeing you on October 17 at New Eagle Elementary School, or on 
October 18 at the Administration Offices, and working together for a happy and successful 2024-
2025 school year.  Thank you for your continued support. 
 
      Sincerely, 
 
      Supervisor of English Language Arts  
      Patrick Gately        

    
Reading Specialists 

   Hayley Rodgers – Beaumont 
   Gen Billet – Devon 

      Mary Nagle – Hillside 
      Lindsey Klotz-Sofranko – New Eagle 
      Laura Hobbins – Valley Forge 
      Kirsten Firestine – All Elementary Schools 
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